

11 July 2024

Dear Parent or Carer.

RE: Arrangements for those not taking part in the Sponsored Walk

The consent form for the sponsored walk has now closed. As you have indicated that you would not like your child to take part in the walk, I would like to communicate some final arrangements for your child on the day of the sponsored walk.

Those students not taking part in the sponsored walk should come to school and attend form time at the usual time of 8.40 am. Students remaining on school site are expected to be in full school uniform.

Students remaining on site will take part in a variety of lessons, delivered by teaching staff who are remaining on school site. During form time, students will be notified of the locations that these lessons will take place in during the day.

The school canteen will remain open during break and lunch for those on site who wish to purchase food.

Yours faithfully,



Mr M Evans Assistant Headteacher

